
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yellow Class Curriculum Letter 

Spring 2025 

Last term, we enjoyed… 

This term, we have enjoyed learning about animals, especially when did our own research and 

made our own animal information books. We liked learning about Lancaster and we know lots 

of facts about the landmarks in Lancaster.  Our favourite lesson this term was drawing and 

painting the matchstick people for our L.S. Lowry project.  We also enjoyed designing and 

making our own Mars Rover in our DT lessons.  We were so proud of ourselves after our 

nativity and we enjoyed going to see other actors perform when we went to see Mother Goose 

at The Grand Theatre in Lancaster. 

 

 

 

Key Vocabulary 

offspring, reproduction, growth, child, 

print, layer, perspective, position, 

size, layer ink, materials, 

portrait, arrange, squares, natural, 

manmade Hinduism, deities, God, 

Brahman, Mandir, arti (the ritual), 

puja tray, worship, shrine 

times, divide, groups of, sharing, 

pounds, pence 

 

This term, we are looking forward to… 

This term, we are very excited to be learning about what we need to do to keep our bodies 

healthy.  We will be learning about multiplication, division and money as mathematicians. In 

RE, we will be learning about Hinduism and explore how Hindu people show their devotion to 

deities.  We will also be making our own Diva lamps out of salt dough.  In English, we will be 

going on an animal adventure with the characters from The Wind in the Willows and bringing 

the characters to life when we make our puppets in DT.  As artists, we will be learning how to 

draw a self-portrait like Pablo Picasso and learning how to print.  We love learning and look 

forward to telling you all about it! 

Important days and dates 

• 6th Jan – 12th Feb – Gym Stars 

• 17th Jan – Cat Smith MP visit 

• 10th Feb – Child Safe Fire Safety Talk 

• 7th March – Girl’s Biggest EVER 

Football Day 

31st March – 6th April Schools 

Football Week 

PE will be every and Wednesday and 

Friday.  Please make sure that your child 

comes to school with suitable shoes a warm 

coat as we may go outside if it isn’t raining. 


